
June 2024

Dear Members and Families,

The month of June is here and summer is upon us! We are looking forward to all of the summer

excitement over here at PARC.

This month we will be hosting our Annual Family Potluck Cookout on June 20th from 6:00pm -

8:00pm. We will be providing hot dogs and hamburgers, please bring anything you would like to

share with the group.

On Saturday, June 22nd, AMP Radio Network will be hosting their Game of Giving at New Britain

Bees Stadium. This is a FREE event that is open to our members and families. The gates for this

event open at 3:30pm - there will be a Fun Zone that runs from 4:00pm - 6:00pm with the game

starting at 6:35pm. Attendees are welcome to be on the field for the National Anthem as well.

All attendees will be given one ticket and one food voucher. This is not a PARC event, so please

be sure if you plan on attending there is appropriate supervision and transportation. We will

have plenty of tickets to give everyone ahead of the game - just let us know how many you’d

like!

Looking forward to summer fun,

Erica Donovan

Executive Director
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28 E. Maple Street www.parcdisabilitiesct.org
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